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Thank you, Mr. Vice President,
The Uganda congratulates the Government of Tunisia upon the presentation of 4th her UPR Report.
We applaud our Tunisian brothers and sisters for the successful referendum that ushered in a new Constitution, that has a whole 34 articles dedicated to rights and freedoms of her people.
In the spirit of constructive dialogue we would like to make 2 recommendations.
1. Strengthen the legal framework and policies to guarantee equal rights of men  and women  in marriage.
1. Continue to put in place measures to guarantee free and compulsory education for children especially those in poverty.
we wish the Tunisian delegation a successful review

Thank you! 	



